
October 31, 2021 

  

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Happy Halloween as we eat too much candy and get ready to move onto November and 
Thanksgiving and pumpkin pie. A reminder we are three weeks into the second quarter. 
Please be mindful that this quarter and final exam will account for nearly two thirds of your 
student’s grade – plenty of time to raise grades 

 Letters were mailed to any student who failed a core academic course last quarter directing 
them to our Extended Learning Program after school from 2 pm to 3 pm every Monday 
through Thursday in our Media Center 

o All core content area teachers are present to assist with homework, tutoring and 
test preparation 

 Reminder that as part of our district’s one to one initiative all 9th and 10th grade students 
are eligible for a laptop device to be used at school and at home. Any student who wants 
a laptop and has not received one should contact their administrator for assistance 

 Please note that our Homecoming Dance has been moved to Saturday December 4 at 
Ruth Eckerd Hall 8 pm. Tickets will be going on sale starting Monday November 8th during 
lunch for $50. Students will need to have no outstanding obligations to attend 

o Information on Homecoming Dance and ticketing is available on our school’s 
website 

 Our Fall and Spring Exam Schedule with pertinent information on exemptions is available on 
our school’s website 

 Join us this Thursday November 4th for our last football game of the season home vs. Tarpon 
Springs at 7 pm. It will be Senior Night – as we recognize the contributions of our senior 
football players, Cheerleaders, Band and JROTC 

 Special shout out to all the families and friends that came out to support our fall production 
of Midsummer Jersey – it was a great show and good time was had by all who came 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

  

See you at the top! 

 


